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7th March 2025 
 
Year 5 and Year 6 visit to London 
 
Dear parent/carers 
 
We have booked to take Year 5 and Year 6 to London on Thursday 3rd July. 
 
The coach will leave school at 7:30am and return by 6:00pm. 
 
On arrival in London, the coach will drop us at The British Museum. At the end of our tour, we will 
eat our packed lunch in the lunchroom provided. After lunch, the coach will collect us from The British 
Museum and take us to The Embankment next to the Houses of Parliament. This is where we will join 
our River Cruise. We will have a guided tour down the Thames looking at famous landmarks. We will 
disembark at The Tower of London; here we will meet our coach for the return journey home.  We 
will meet the coach at 2.30pm and aim to be back at school by 6.00pm traffic permitting. 
 
The costings for the trip are as follows: 
 
1 x 70-seater coach       - £1225.00 
58 pupils Thames River Cruise £7.99 each   - £463.42 
Entrance to museum free     - £0 

Total  £1688.42 
 
This works out to £29.11 per child. We intend to contribute £4.11 per child from school fund. We 
are asking for a contribution of £25.00 each child. 
 
This can be paid via the Arbor app and can be paid in instalments if you wish. We do ask that you 
pay a £10 deposit by Friday 11th April when we finish for Easter. The remaining £15.00 must be paid 
by Friday 6th June, 4 weeks before the trip. Unfortunately, if we haven’t received everyone’s 
£10 deposit by the 11th April we may have to cancel the trip. 
 
We will send further information closer to the time, along with a link to a Microsoft Form for you to 
complete giving your permission for your child to attend. 
 
Thank you for your support and we know the children will have a great day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 


